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Objectives:  At the completion this activity, the participant should be able to: 

• Basic patophysiology of the chronic/acute abdominal pain and manifestations of Visceral hyperalgesia 

• Conservative treatment, Sympathetic blocks and radiofrequency/chemical neurolysis 

• Spinal cord stimulation and Intrathecal infusion as another therapeutic option for severe chronic 

visceral pain 

 

Target Audience:  All the departments of medical staff, and other interested physicians and health care 

professionals. 


